
Comments on August 25, 2016 Planning Commission agenda items, 

received through August 19 

 

Item 22, Saddlewood Subdivision replat of Lot 19 

 

From: Oliver Giorgio [mailto:otgiorgio@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 3:36 PM 

To: Sharp, Karimeh (Planning) 

Subject: Re: 2016S-168-001 (Saddlewood) 

 

Karimeh: 

You have been extremely helpful, I really appreciate this information. 

My main concern is that they just sold a 3.3 acre property in the same subdivision (5540 

Saddlewood ln);  and I do not want the approvsl of a multi-tenant plat to set a precedent where 

they could then make that a bunch of town houses. 

Oliver 
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